This week we looked at the routines we have for night and daytime. We really enjoyed getting out in the sun on Wednesday and exploring shadows using chalk.


Maths and Numeracy
· This week we have been creating and using 100 number squares to help us find the number before, number after and number between given numbers.
· We have been creating colourful bar charts to display information.
[bookmark: _GoBack]All Christmas artwork has gone home. If anyone would like to order cards please could the orders come in by Friday 15th October.



Literacy
· This week we have been looking at the sound ‘qu’ 
· We have been working hard on our handwriting, taking time to write letters carefully on the line.
· We created fact-files demonstrating all the great information we have learned about barn owls.


Please could blue homework jotters and reading books be brought into school on Monday.  Next weeks homework will be uploaded to the website and handed out to the class on Tuesday 12th October. On Tuesdays to Thursdays we will use their reading books/ yellow reading records in class if these could please come into school with the children on these days. 

Many thanks for all your support,
Mrs Lynne Lynch
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